
St. Peter’s Academy – Newsletter  
Sycamore Class 

 

 
General news and this week’s learning: 
 
This week has flown by! The children have worked incredibly hard this week. We were treated to some sunshine this 
week and I think lots of us particularly enjoyed outdoor PE because of this! We also had a fantastic workshop by 
SCARF Life Education which was wonderful and interactive. The children learned lots and listened very well.  
 
I’m looking forward to seeing all of you attending the SATS information talk in a few weeks on Tuesday 11th February. 
I aim to deliver the same informational talk to the children during the school day too. SATS focused homework will 
also be handed out then.   
 

ü Maths – Proportion and recipes. One and two-step function machines. 
ü English – Discussion texts – hot writes. 
ü Science – Human life cycles. 
ü Geography – Farming in the UK. 
ü Art – Shading techniques. 
ü PE – Team games and skills.  
ü Grammar – Active and passive voice 
ü RE – Ahimsa. 
ü Computing – Databases research. 
ü Spanish – Pets 
ü Music – Lunar New Year celebrations.  
ü Reading – We finished Pig Heart Boy! Onto Freedom by Catherine Johnson next. 

 
Reminders: 

• PE days – PE will be on a Wednesday afternoon (outdoor with myself and Mrs Gilbey) and on a Thursday 
afternoon (indoor with sports coaches). PLEASE NOTE PE DAY CHANGE – On the final week of this half 
term, PE will be Tuesday PM (indoor) and Wednesday PM (outdoor). This is due to Young Voices. 

Sycamore Class homework: 
 
NEW HOMEWORK FOR THIS WEEK – Take Care DT Project (see sheet that the children were given today). Due 
Friday 28th February. 
 
Spellings – Revision of spelling rules for the week (in separate booklet).  
 
Last week’s Rotary Art competition – Ongoing. Children need to bring in their entry as soon as they have completed it 
and I will keep it safe. 
 
(Optional) East Midlands Airport competition – Entries to me by Friday 7th February.  

Have a great weekend,  

Miss Walton 😊  

Staff: 
Miss Walton – Sycamore Class Teacher  
Additional support - Mrs Smith & Mrs Atkinson                
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